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TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Jim Nelson, Interim Superintendent of Schools  
 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF NOMINATION 

OF DR. STEVE BROWN TO FILL A POSITION ON THE TASB BOARD 
OF DIRECTORS   

 
DATE: May 21, 2019         
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
The TASB Board of Directors is charged with carrying out directives established by the 
Delegates at the Delegate Assembly. The individual Director is expected to attend four 
Board meetings a year, with one of the meetings being at the same time as the annual 
TASA/TASB Convention. In addition, the Director will be asked to serve on a standing 
committee that will meet, as needed, in conjunction with Board meetings. The Director 
should be a capable, experienced school board member who can assist in providing the 
Association with outstanding leadership.  
 
TASB Region 18 will have a vacancy on the TASB Board of Directors at the end of this 
current term. Dr. Steve Brown currently holds the interim position. Dr. Brown has 
indicated that he will seek reelection. The term of this position is for two years beginning 
at the close of the 2019 Annual TASA/TASB Convention and expiring after Convention 
2021. The ECISD Board of Trustees are invited to submit a nominee to fill this position. 
 
A TASB Director represents his or her region on the Board, guiding the organization in 
fulfilling its mission to provide advocacy, visionary leadership, and high quality services 
to TASB members.  
 
 
 ******************** 
 
Administrative Recommendation:  
 
Approve the nomination of Dr. Steve Brown to fill a position on the TASB Board of 
Directors. 


